From: David Abbott

Sent: Sunday, 12 December 2021 12:41 PM

To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches; pittwater@parliament.nsw.gov.au

Subject: DA2020/1756 (351 Barrenjoey Road Newport & 353 Barrenjoey Road Newport) ******* REJECT
Categories: DA2020/1756

Sirs,

Thank you for your email of 8th December 2021.
It is vital that this DA in is current form is REJECTED.

1. Thisis notin line with the Newport Masterplan.

2. Rob Stokes and Michael Regan supported exploring potential for Robertson Road to be an 'off the main
road' - pedestrian plaza, and a hub for community gatherings in the heart of Newport. This will DA will kill
this.

3. Have courage and dare to imagine an integrated heart of Newport.

Kind regards,

David Abbott - Newport resident



